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  Iraq: De Mello's contribution to human rights will not be forgotten 
 
 
It is with a deep feeling of loss that Amnesty International hears the news of Sergio Vieira de Mello's death.  

His contribution to human rights is universally accepted and we can only send our thoughts to his family and 

friends. 

 

 The bomb which killed him is an outrage and we continue to hope for the other people affected. 

 

 A full tribute to Sergio Vieira de Mello on behalf of the International Council Meeting of Amnesty 

International in Mexico will be issued in the next few hours. 

 

For further information please call + 52 555 439 7786, + 52 73 5356 2211 ext 1649, + 44 7778 472 119 or + 

44 7778 472 188.   
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For more information please call Amnesty International's press office in London, UK, on +44 20 7413 5566 

Amnesty International, 1 Easton St., London WC1X 0DW.  web: http://www.amnesty.org 

 

For latest human rights news view http://news.amnesty.org


